
 
 

Data Protection 

 

The confidentiality of patient information is of paramount concern to The Bridge Clinic.  To 

this end, The Bridge Clinic fully complies with Data Protection Legislation and Medical 

Confidentiality Guidelines.  Medical Information will be kept confidential.  It will only be 

disclosed to those involved with your medical, or their agents and if applicable, to any person 

or organisation who may be responsible for meeting your treatment expenses, or their 

agents.  Anonymised or aggregated data may be disclosed to others for research or statistical 

purposes.  Access to non-medical information may be granted by The Bridge Clinic to others 

on a strictly confidential basis in the course of, and for the purpose of, the efficient 

administration of The Bridge Clinic (for example; in connection with audit, systems 

development, managing or improving our services) and for enabling products and services 

which The Bridge Clinic considers may be of interest to you to be bought your attention.  

Information may be disclosed to others with a view to preventing fraudulent or improper 

claims. 

 

Terms and Conditions 

 

The Bridge Clinic will provide outpatient care at the request of the panel doctor supervising 

your medical, in accordance with the criteria set out by the High Commission. 

 

Financial Agreement 

 

1. We will require your credit or debit card details at the time of booking.  By giving us 

your credit or debit card details you are granting us permission to deduct any charges 

associated with your medical, including our cancellation fee, from this card.  

2. Should you wish to cancel your medical or your radiological examination we will 

require 48 hours notice.  If this notice period is not adhered to then a charge of £55.00 

per person per appointment will deducted from your credit card. 

3. Often additional tests are required.  Should you require additional tests as a result of 

the initial medical examination, these will be charged additionally to you. 

 

Declaration 

 

In attending your immigration medical appointment, you understand that additional tests 

and investigations may be required as a result of the medical examination as requested by 

the Panel Doctor in accordance with the requirements of the Immigration Authorities of the 

country you are applying to. You understand that these tests will be charged additionally. 

You understand that if you cancel your medical or radiological examination without giving 

48 hours notice, The Bridge Clinic will deduct a cancellation fee of £55 per person for those 

you booked for from the credit/debit card used to secure the booking. 

 


